
Planning Board – Workshop 

Wednesday, April 21, 2021 at 4 PM 
 

Note: This workshop to be held remotely, via video (Zoom), 

due to COVID-19 (as authorized under MRSA §403-A, 

approved by the Maine Legislature via LD 2167) 
 

The Bar Harbor Planning Board will hold a workshop on Wednesday, 

April 21, 2021 at 4:00 PM via Zoom. 

 

This workshop will be a discussion of two topics: proposed 

regulations for accessory dwelling units and proposed regulations for 

solar photovoltaic systems, continuing discussions from earlier 

workshops. No action (votes) will be taken during this workshop. 

 

The public is welcome to watch the workshop, which will be 

broadcast live on the Bar Harbor Planning and Code Enforcement 

department’s Facebook page 

(https://www.facebook.com/BarHarborPlanningAndCode). 

 

For additional information, or if there are any questions, please 

contact Assistant Planner Steve Fuller by calling the Planning 

Department at 288-3329 or by emailing sfuller@barharbormaine.gov. 
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